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4th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
Sleepover for Herons 

 
As a treat for those children who are unable to go on the residential visit in June to York and as a 
practice for those who will be staying away from home, we have arranged for Herons to have a sleep 
over, here at school on Friday 8th June. 
 
Children should arrive at school at 5.30.p.m having had their tea. We will then play games and end the 
evening with a film and hot chocolate. The children will be supervised at all times by members of staff. 
Both Mr Mooney and I will stay with the children through the night until they leave the following 
morning. 
 
Children should bring a sleeping bag, pillow and night clothes. They should also bring a toothbrush, 
toothpaste, a towel and toiletries to have a quick wash on Friday morning. Please do not bring electrical 
items such as mobile phones or DSs.  If they wish, children may bring a board game to play and share 
with other children. Please make sure that all items, including clothing are named. 
 
Boys and girls will sleep in separate rooms and Mr Mooney and I will be located centrally between the 
two groups of children during the night.  
 
Children will be ready to be picked up on Saturday morning at 8.30 a.m. having had a light breakfast. 
 
We are very much looking forward to the sleep over and think that it will be fun for all. We hope to see 
as many of the children here as possible. There will be no charge for the sleep over. 
 
If you have any questions or queries regarding the sleep over please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss C Willows 
Head Teacher 
 

 


